October 12, 2019

Dr. Michael Craw

MPA Program Director

The Evergreen State College

Dear Dr. Craw,

We, the students of the October 2019 MPA Program’s “Check Your Bias the Door” course of
study at The Evergreen State College, are writing this letter to make a sincere and thoughtful
request that we hope you Will seriously consider: We strongly and respectfully recommend that
Dr. Karen Johnson, currently adjunct faculty teaching this class, be offered a full time position in
the MPA Core Faculty. This request arises out of student enthusiasm for the lively relevance of
her course, the necessity for the materials and tools she brings for all students in the MPA
Program (not just those who choose to take an elective class with her, which is all that is now

offered), and the fantastic learning experiences her wisdom and background present.

In keeping with the four key principles of the MPA Program which you list in your
September 2019 online letter to the MPA community, we noticed that you state “commitment to
diversity and inclusion in recruiting students and faculty and in the program’s culture.” We can
think of no better way to realize this goal than to insure the presence of Dr. Johnson in our MPA

community of learning. We appreciate your consideration of this proposal, and are interested in a

response from you about how we might help in this process, at yozr earliest convenience.
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Sincerely,
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